


FREE NELSON MANDELA 

FREE ALL SOUTH AFRICAN POLITICAL PRISONERS 

FREE SOUTH AFRICA NOW 1 

The Nelson Mandela International Reception 
Committee has issued a call for demonstrations 
to take place throughout the world outside all 
South African Embassies and Consuls on 
February 2nd, the'date of the opening session 
of the racist South African parliament. It is 
widely speculated that President de Klerk may 
use the opportunity of his speech to indicate 
when Nelson Mandela will be 
released. 

l In response to the international appeal the 
Nelson Mandela Reception Committee - Britain 
is calling for a large demonstration outside 
the racist South African embassy at lunchtime 
on Friday 2nd February l-2pm . We hope you 
will make every effort to attend and to inform 1 as many of your friends and colleagues as 
possible. 

For further information contact: 
Paul Brannen Co-ordinator NMRC-Britain 
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